
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY – AGENDA REPORT 
 
DATE:   April 12 2013 
 
FROM:  Rod McClure - President 
 
ITEM:   President’s Report 
 
 
The process of reopening the Museum for the season has begun.  Elems boys along with Steve 
have been working on getting the RAL fleet up and running.  Gail is working on getting the gift 
shop organized and cleaned along with the inventory. She has made new RAL reservation 
books, along with upgrading the software on the computer. 
 
Dave McClain has been of great help by having the hydraulic rams for the backhoe and forklift 
rebuilt at no cost to us. 
 
Rick Grunniger has been cleaning up the shower car and sleeping car for this years season.  
Please note that the Silver Debris Lounge car is NOT to be used as a sleeping area for anyone.  
Rick handles the reservations for the sleeper. 
 
I have ordered 3 barrels of EMD oil which we need to use to top off the RAL engines.  We will 
also be needing to buy fuel very soon. 
 
Many other projects have been going on around the museum even with the rotten weather.  
Now after the steam work weekend, we have to clean the shop for visitors. 
 
Malley the cat has not been seen for over two months. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


